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I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on May 12, 2015 resolved: 
 
16. That the following actions be taken with respect to the Environmental Assessment 

Addendum conducted by the Ontario Ministry of Transportation for the reconstruction of the 
Highway 401/Colonel Talbot Road/Highway 4 Interchange: 

a) the staff report dated May 5, 2015 regarding the above-noted matter BE RECEIVED for 

information; and 

b) the Ministry of Transportation BE REQUESTED to continue to consult with the 

necessary stakeholders, including the agricultural community and the Civic 

Administration, to ensure that the recommended alternative for the above-noted project 

accommodates the safe and effective movement of non-licensed vehicles and 

equipment as well as all other vehicular traffic; 

it being noted that the Civic Works Committee received the following with respect to this matter: 

 the attached presentation from D. Barber, Ministry of Transportation and J. 

Matthews, Dillon Construction; 

 a communication and verbal presentation from G. Faul, Lambeth Community 

Association;  

 a communication and verbal presentation from J. Cook, Mapleview Farms; and, 

 a presentation from J. Thompson, Bonduelle Agriculture (2015-T04) (AS 

AMENDED)  (16/8/CWC) 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
 
cc: D. Barber, Ministry of Transportation, 659 Exeter Road, London, ON N6E 1L3 

J. Matthews, Dillon Consulting, 130 Dufferin Avenue, London, ON N6A 5R2 
G. Faul, Lambeth Community Association, 11 Scottsdale Street, London, ON N6P 1E5 
J. Cook, Mapleview Farms, 6248 Cook Road, London, Ontario 
J. Thompson, Bondulle, jennifer.thompson@bonduelle.com  
Councillor A. Hopkins  
E. Soldo, Director, Roads and Transportation  
D. MacRae, Division Manager, Transportation Planning and Design  
K. Grabowski, Transportation Design Engineer  
Chair and Members, Agriculture Advisory Committee 
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